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Service Change Notice 23-65 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1000 AM EDT Fri Jun 9 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Douglas C. Young 
         Chief, Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch 
 
Subject: Update and Migration of National Weather Service Products and 
Services Catalog: Effective June 9, 2023 
 
The National Weather Service has upgraded its Products and Services Catalog 
and migrated it to a new host.  The upgrade improves the website’s 
reliability and supportability.  The basic functionality will remain 
similar; however, the appearance and URL will be different, effective June 
9, 2023. 
 
The updated Products and Services Catalog is available at: 
 
https://nsdesk.servicenowservices.com/nws 
 
Users can find additional information and tutorials by clicking on 
“Information” on the above website. 
 
The legacy Products and Services Catalog (nws.weather.gov/products) will be 
decommissioned on or about July 31, 2023. 
 
If you have questions or comments regarding this upgrade, please contact: 
 
Dan Roman 
Integrated Forecast Operations/Service Change Program Manager 
Analyze, Forecast and Support Office 
Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch 
Email: daniel.roman@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
 
NNNN 

https://nsdesk.servicenowservices.com/nws
mailto:daniel.roman@noaa.gov
https://www.weather.gov/notification/

